
From: Crissy Forrest
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Lisa Blondrage
Subject: FW: FW: Salt Draw 11 Fed Com No. 1
Date: Friday, June 13, 2014 3:07:41 PM

Mike,
 
Below is the correspondence between myself and the BLM. 
 
I’ll be putting together the work plan for you next week. Please let me know if you need any more
 information prior to reviewing the work plan.
 

Crissy
 

From: Amos, James [mailto:jamos@blm.gov] 
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 7:59 AM
To: Crissy Forrest
Subject: Re: FW: Salt Draw 11 Fed Com No. 1
 
Crissy, I havn't made it to the location, but after reviewing your submittals, we'll have to clean
 up to the OCD standards, which is what we usually prescribe. The depth of ground water in
 the area can be shallow, that and the area falling in a medium cave/karst area, we need to stay
 inside the OCD guidelines. thanks
 

On Mon, Apr 28, 2014 at 6:34 AM, Crissy Forrest <Forrest@sphere3environmental.com>
 wrote:
Jim,
 
Have you  had a chance to look at the information provided?
 
Crissy
 
From: Crissy Forrest 
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2014 3:25 PM
To: 'jamos@blm.gov'
Subject: Salt Draw 11 Fed Com No. 1
 
Jim,
 
As requested I have attached a copy of the Soil Bore locations, depths of borings, sampling
 depths with  PID readings and lab analysis for sampling that occurred on September 5, 2014
 at the Salt Draw 11 Fed Com No. 1 (API 30-015-23692).  Per our phone conversation could
 you be describe what standards for clean up you would like us to use during our remediation
 process? 
 
Thank you,
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Crissy Forrest
 
 
Environmental Scientist
Sphere 3 Environmental, Inc.
1501 Bill Owens Parkway
Longview, TX 75604
office: 903.297.4673
cell: 617.833.7016
fax: 903.297.4675
 
The information contained in this email may be confidential and/or legally privileged.
 It has been sent for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). If the reader of this
 message is not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized
 review, use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication,
 or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in
 error, please reply to the sender and destroy all copies of the message.
 

 
--
 Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the
 individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential
 and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended
 recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you
 are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly
 prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately.

James A. Amos
Bureau of Land Management
Carlsbad Field Office
Supervisory Environmental Protection Specialist
620 East Greene Street
Carlsbad, NM. 88220
Office:  (575) 234-5909
Fax:  (575) 234-5927
Cell:  (575) 361-2648
E-mail: jamos@blm.gov
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